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ISC:  UNRESTRICTED 

 
Mount Pleasant Community Association (MPCA) has been in contact with Calgary Housing for 
almost a year as they have started to plan for development of this property. MPCA is generally 
supportive of the type of Affordable Housing development that Calgary Housing has proposed. 
As such, we have no objection to the property zoning being changed from R-C2 to M-C1, 
however, if possible we would like to stipulate that the development be limited to three stories.  
 
 
Chris Best 
Mount Pleasant Community Association Board Director 
Planning, Transportation and Land Use (PTLU) Committee Chair 

 


